




March 11, 2002

(Company Name)
ATTN: (Company Person)
(Company Address)
Albuquerque, NM 87123
RE:  Audit reports for NMIMT FY 98/99, 99/00 and 00/01

Dear Ms. (Company Person):

Per your request, I have enclosed financial statements which include the OMB A-133 audit plus copies of the incurred cost audit report for the referenced years.  NMIMT has not received copies of the incurred cost audit report for FY 00/01 but we expect to receive them by the end of the month.  Consequently, it will follow under separate cover.   

I would like to take this opportunity to point out that as an educational institution, NMIMT is subject to an annual OMB A-133 audit.  In addition to setting forth the standards for obtaining consistency and uniformity among federal agencies for the audit of non-profit organizations expending federal funds, the circular emphasizes the importance of pass through entities to coordinate audits and reviews made by or for Federal agencies (refer to Subpart D- Federal Agencies and Pass Through Entities).
A coordinated approach would result in economies gained through mutual reliance and avoid duplication of effort on various tests and procedures.  In addition, we are subject to an annual incurred cost audit the purpose of which is examine, on a test basis, evidence supporting the direct charges to NMIMT’s grants and contracts.  The audit also includes assessing the accounting principles used.  It is for this reason that NMIMT requests that (Company Name) place reliance on the audits that have been conducted during the years that you wish to review.

If you wish to discuss this matter in further detail, please contact me at (505) 835-5382.  Thank you for your assistance and consideration of this request. 






Sincerely,






(Person’s Name)





(Person’s Title)
xc:  (Person)
       (Person) 

